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I did make some of the changes suggested by the department, but I did not include the
suggested language about authorization under proposed s. 29.347 (3) (b) not
authorizing sale because s. 29.539 explicitly prohibits such sale.

Instead of the suggested language in s. 29.539 (4), I created s. 29.539 (7) because having
an exception to an exception is very confusing.
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